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From: Jennifer Campbel| ||| | G
Sent: May-05-15 7:56 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject: NS Film Tax Credit

| would like to add my voice to those marvelous Nova Scotians, my co-workers, who have been
speaking before the Law Amendments committee.

I have lived in Halifax for 9 yrs, having moved here from PEI to work in the thriving film industry.
Probably 95% of the folks | know work in the industry - actors, crew, directors, agents, casting - hard-

working folks who've been so lucky to live and work where they are from, where their families live and
where they want to be.
I hope the committee is listening.

- Jennifer Campbell, actor
Nova Scotian by choice





